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The mainline paving from Washington to Madison was completed this week. We achieved 
maturity on the concrete today. The road was opened to local traffic and DeLong is working on 
restoring temporary access to the driveways. Nelson will be in town Saturday to pour the 
connection to Washington. Next week, providing we have adequate weather, Nelson will start 
on the permanent driveways. LL Pelling is also scheduled to start work on the overlay on 14th 
and Madison on Tuesday. DeLong has been given a change order to tie in two sump pump 
outlets along 14th that are creating some ground water issues. This work should also be 
completed this coming week. With the weather turning earlier this year than expected, it is 
looking like the sidewalks for the project may have to be done in the spring. 
  
Please feel free to contact City Engineering Technician Keith Henkel at 563-554-9381 (cell) or 
khenkel@washingtoniowa.gov with any concerns or questions.  To sign up for email updates, 
contact Keith.  Updates will also be posted on the City website at www.washingtoniowa.gov.  
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